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We would probably say that it does but I would think that most congressional 
responses could be done without disclosure of documents. If it's absolutely necessary, 
maybe going back to the tp (or having the congressman's office do so) for more explicit 
authorization might not be a bad idea. In this context, documents are always 
potentially troublesome because of the possibility of their being misplaced, 
inappropriately copied, etc. and most importantly, separated from our transmittal. So 
to be on the safe side, try to make do without any disclosure of documents or, if 
necessary, try to get more explicit authorization. Hope this helps.
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